
NOTICE OF RECORDS
DESTRUCTION

Public Notification

The Tanque Verde Unified School District will begin the process of destroying Special
Education Records (including placement records, referral, evaluation, testing data
and other related records) for students whose final enrollment was on or before May
27, 2021, Date of birth is 2002, Class of 2021. This destruction will begin in June of
2025. If you would like to receive these records, please contact Chandler Hybiak at the
Tanque Verde Unified School District Student Services office (520-749-5751, ext.
4202) no later thanMay 29, 2025.


